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SUBJECT: Notification of Placement of Interm Cover
Class 4 Landfill, Permit # 123/163
Waste Management Tontitowm Landfill

Dear Mr. Little:

This letter is to notify the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) that
Waste Management (WM) is placing a compacted clay cap and vegetative cover on the
old Class 4 Landfill (Permit 123/163) at the Tontitown Landfill facility. The area that
will receive this intermediate cover consists of approximately 10 acres. The construction
activities are scheduled to occur in June 2000.

If after receipt of this letter you have anyquestions, piease call at your convenience
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Sincerely,

Waste Manggement

A Division of USA Waste of Arkansas, Inc.



